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Classes with Green Attendance (96%+) 

Y5/6C, Y3/4M 98% 

RecP 96% 

Well done to all other children who have had 

fabulous attendance this week! 

Achievement Certificates– Class Teacher Nominations 

Nursery Rec M Rec P Y1 D Y1C Y2 M 

Ruben Flossie Savanna Cole Oliver Roxie 

Kian Ollie B Hayden Jude Keaton Elissa 

Y2F Y3/4 G/K Y3/4 M Y4/5 K Y5/6 C Y6K 

Jude Harvey J Ethan Isaac Kady Lily-Mae 

Amelia Megan Lily D Charley Jake Riley F 

Diary Dates 

• 13.06.22 – Y6 Residential 

• 13.06.22 – Football Trials 

• 16.06.22 – Y1 Trip Chatsworth 

• 27.06.22 – INSET day 

• 12.07.22 – Sports Afternoon 

• 15.07.22 – INSET day  

• 15.07.22 – Reports out 

• 18.07.22 – Transition week 

• 22.07.22 – Summer Holidays 

• 05.09.22 – New School Year 

 

Derby Football 

Qualitas invited 10 children to play against 

other schools at Derby Football ground 

today. The children looked amazing in their  

new kit and proved we have some amazing young 

footballers as they came 2nd in their league.  
 

I apologise for any disappointment for other 

children who were not able to go on this occasion 

and for any confusion caused following invites sent 

out to all. 

Year 6 Residential 

Next week our year 6 children will  

be attending a three-day  

residential (2 nights) at Thornbridge  

Outdoor Centre. The children are very excited 

about the upcoming adventure. 
 

Staff are planning trips for next year. We will share 

the overview of trips as soon as we have planned 

them all. 
 

 

We have had some very tired children after a busy 

half term celebrating the Jubilee and enjoying the 

nice weather and lighter nights.  Despite this, 

children have made a brilliant start to the final half 

term of this academic year. 

Water Bottles 

Having had many conversations with parents 

regarding water, I am happy that if your  

children really do not like water, they can  

have flavoured water. We still have some  

children bringing juice and as this is against  

our policy and our healthy schools’ agenda, 

children will not be able to drink this if brought in. 

Thank you for your ongoing support. 

Healthy KS2 snacks 

We are seeing a number of snacks that  

are not on our healthy snack list. Please  

can you make sure that your child is not  

bringing in anything that is really sugary,  

has chocolate in or on and also no sweets or crisps. 

For children having packed lunch, they are 

allowed a sweeter treat but no chocolate bars or 

sweets. I will share the KS2 snacks list and also the 

packed lunch policy with you as a reminder. 

 

Thank You 

For those of you who were able to give  

support to the injured lady who fell off her bike 

yesterday, her husband has called to say how 

thankful they are for all of the help she was given.  

He praised our community spirit. 

 
Pride Month 

This month is Pride Month. Every year,  

during the month of June, the LGBT  

community celebrates in a number  

of different ways. Across the globe,  

events are held during this special month to of 

recognise the influence LGBT people have had 

around the world.  

 


